
THE CORPORAT ION OF THF CITY OF PORT COQUITLAM

ADMINISTRATION COMkllTTEE

A meeting of the Administration Committee was held in theoffice of the City Administrator on Monday, March 26th, 1984 at
:45 p.m.

In attendance were:

Mayor L.M. Traboulay
City Administrator, B.R. Kirk
City Treasurer, J.G.S. Maitland

CONFIRMATION OF klINUTES:

Recommended:

That the minutes of the meeting of the Administration
Committee he Id on March 5th taken as read and adopted.

Carried
CORRESPONDENCE:

From A.H. Piper, Supervisor, Pacific Region regardingrelocation of No. I Fire Station.
Recommended:

"That the report regarding relocation of No. I Fire Station
be referred to Council."

Carried .

Information received regarding possible property salesfrom City Clerk ~ R.A. Freeman, City Engineer, F.E. Peters,
P.Eng., and Director of Community Planning, W. Brown.

Recommended:

"THAT the City dispose of the following property;
1922 Mary Hill Road 60' 122'87

1 Fraser Avenue 33'ots total consolidated
99' 121'ND

THAT 1900 Block McLean Avenue — nine 33'ots bereferred to the Planning Committee."

Carried.

MAR 26



Adjournment:

At 4:30 the meeting adjourned.

Secretary Chai

Admi. Committee Minutes
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